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SEM/NOLE COUNTY
PRESS RELEASE

Sem. Co. Fla, (10-12-11) -The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public
for help in identifying two attempted armed robbery suspects.

On 10/6/11, at approximately 1:30 a.m., deputies responded to the YMCA located at
665 Longwood-Lake Mary Road, in Lake Mary, in reference to a possible attempted
armed robbery. The victim, a YMCA facility maintenance employee, told deputies
that he was leaving work for the evening when two males approached him in the
parking lot. The suspects hit the victim in the head and attempted to rob him, but
quickly fled the scene in a small vehicle, possibly a Honda.

The suspects are described as Hispanic or possibly black males in their late teens to
early 20’s. One suspect had a black handgun, was wearing a dark colored hoodie,
and had a goatee and freckles on his face. A composite sketch of that suspect is
attached.

Anyone with information on this crime is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS
or the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.
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